
Teacher: Miss Anaya 
 
Email: oanaya@tusd.net  
Phone Number: (209) 324-3674 

Weekly Lesson Plans For the week of: May 11th - May 15th  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning 
Routine 

  

 

Check in 
 

 

Check in 
 
 

 
Check in 

 
 

 

Check in 
 

 

Check in 
 

 
 
 
 

Journal 
Writing 

 
In your 
yellow 

journal write 
a half- full 

page on the 
daily topic 

 

 If you could be any 
animal, what would 
you be and why? 

Who is your hero? 
Tell me about 
them! 

Where is your 
dream vacation?  

What would you do 
for a day if you 
were invisible?  

 What are you 
looking forward to 
for next year in 5th 
grade? 
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Wonders 
“Your Turn” 
Workbook 

Pages 203-204 
Questions on 205 
(not B) 

 Page 207 
Is it a metaphor or a 
simile? 

Page 209 #1-4 and 
part B 

Page 210 
#1-3 

Make your own simile 
or metaphor poem! 

Vocabulary 

Attain- to achieve 
through work or effort 
 
Dangling- hanging 
loosely 
Use each of these 
words in a sentence, 
use the next page of 
your writing journal.  

Hovering- staying in 
the air over one place 
 
Triumph- a great 
victory or success 
 
Use each of these 
words in a sentence, 
use the next page of 
your writing journal.  
 

Connotation- an idea 
or feeling that a word 
brings up  
 
Denotation- the 
primary meaning of a 
word 
 
Use each of these 
words in a sentence, 
use the next page of 
your writing journal.  
 

Repetition- words 
repeated in a poem 
 
Stanza- a group of 
lines forming the 
basic recurring 
metrical unit in a 
poem. 
 
Use each of these 
words in a sentence, 
use the next page of 
your writing journal.  
 

Your turn page 201 

Math 
(Math 

workbook) 

Lesson 6 
Pages 663-668 

Lesson 7 
Pages 669-674 

Lesson 8 
Pages 675- 680 

Chapter 10 Review 
Pages 681-683 

 
Math Fun Friday, Join 
us on Zoom! 



Social 
Studies 

“Our 
California 

Workbook” 
 

Unit 5 

 Lesson 2 
Pages 139-141 

 Lesson 3 
Pages 143-145 

Lesson 4 
Pages 147-149 

Lesson 5 
Pages 151- 153 

Timeline Review 
Go over the different 
time period we 
learned about this 
year! 
 

 
Science 

 
“How 
Water 

Changes 
Earth’s 

Surface”  
 

Mystery Science 
 
Why do birds lay 
eggs in the spring?  
 
https://mysteryscienc
e.com/mini-
lessons/birds-
spring#slide-id-8400    

Mystery Science 
 
What is a rainbow 
made of? 
 
https://mysteryscienc
e.com/mini-
lessons/rainbows#slid
e-id-8205 

Mystery Science 
 
Are unicorns real? 
 
https://mysteryscienc
e.com/mini-
lessons/unicorns 

Mystery Science 
 
How do germs get 
inside your body?  
 
https://mysteryscienc
e.com/mini-
lessons/germs#slide-
id-8055  

Fun Friday Science! 
Join us for a Zoom 
Lesson! 

Math  
(Optional) 

KhanAcademy.com 
 

Multiple lessons 
assigned for the 
remainder of the year, 
go at your own pace 
and move ahead or 
review old lessons for 
more help. 
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KhanAcademy.com 
 
Multiple lessons 
assigned for the 
remainder of the year, 
go at your own pace 
and move ahead or 
review old lessons for 
more help.  
 

Reading 
(Optional if 

Read 20 minutes  
 

Read 20 minutes  
  

Read 20 minutes  
 

Read 20 minutes  
 

Read 20 minutes  
 

https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/germs#slide-id-8055


books are 
available) 

Readworks.org 
Various readings/ 
comprehension 
questions assigned 
for the remainder of 
the year. Good to 
read if you have 
internet access but no 
books! 

Readworks.org 
Various readings/ 
comprehension 
questions assigned 
for the remainder of 
the year. Good to 
read if you have 
internet access but no 
books! 

Readworks.org 
Various readings/ 
comprehension 
questions assigned 
for the remainder of 
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read if you have 
internet access but no 
books! 

Readworks.org 
Various readings/ 
comprehension 
questions assigned 
for the remainder of 
the year. Good to 
read if you have 
internet access but no 
books! 

Readworks.org 
Various readings/ 
comprehension 
questions assigned 
for the remainder of 
the year. Good to 
read if you have 
internet access but no 
books! 

 


